

Development Office

The Mount Sinai Hospital Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai One Gustave L. Levy Place, Box 1049 New York, NY 10029-6574 T 212-659-8500 F 212-987-1763 philanthropy.mountsinai.org

July 9, 2013

Ms. Sharon W. Dashow Treasurer The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc. 50 Court St. Ste. 702 Brooklyn, NY 11201-4831

Dear Ms. Dashow:

Thank you for the gift of \$769.99 from The Eugene Zitwer Foundation to The Mount Sinai Hospital for the Child Life and Creative Arts Therapy Department.

As you know, the Child Life Program seeks to minimize anxiety and stress for hospitalized children and their families with specially designed therapeutic programs. In addition to providing music, art and video activities for children, our work has been proven to enhance the healing process. We are so grateful for your support of this Program. On behalf of our medical staff and patients that we serve, thank you for this support.

In accordance with Internal Revenue Service requirements, we confirm that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution.

With gratitude,

Mark Kostegan, FAHP

Senior Vice President for Development

MK:ccr